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   Expectations on Clients
In order to maximise the effectiveness of EPSS’s work, our clients will be expected to:

1. Ensure appropriate senior members of staff, are available for a strategic planning meeting at least once a year.

2. Ensure suitable members of staff (e.g. SENDCo, Heads of Year and / or Inclusion Manager) are available for regular operational planning meetings. These meetings constitute the opportunity for the client and the service to agree on: 

a. appropriate pieces of work;

b. identified desired outcomes;

c. appropriate appointment dates;
d. specific conditions necessary to execute work;
e. reasonable timeframe for work to be completed. 

3. Ensure that referral forms confirm parent agreement and provide full details of a child’s progress, measures used to support them, and the service that is requested.

4. Ensure key members of staff (e.g. subject teachers, learning support assistants or others) are available for consultations where this has been agreed as appropriate.

5. Ensure that all relevant information such as Pupil Passport, current strategies and reports from other professionals, in addition to parental consent are made available before or on the day of involvement.

6. Inform the EPSS staff when a student or key member of staff will be absent or of other events that might interfere with efficient delivery of the service.  If sessions are cancelled with less than 5 working days’ notice (or fifteen working days in the case of training sessions or where additional costs such as venue hire and resources are involved) the full charge for that session will be made.  EPSS will endeavour to deliver a substitute session within the financial year but as diaries are usually filled at least a term in advance this might not always be possible.

7. Provide the EPSS staff with a suitable quiet and private area when working with students, parents or school staff, where needed.

8. Give EPSS reasonable notice of Annual Reviews, Family Support Planning or other meetings where service staff attendance is requested.

9. Inform the EPSS staff of any safety issues felt likely to have an impact on their work; for example safeguarding issues where home visits are planned, significant medical issues where these are likely to be relevant to student outcomes, or the involvement of other professionals.
